
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 28, 2004 
Electronic Bulletin No. 465 
RE: New FAK Rates for PacerMex GateWay Service 
 
 
 
Please be advised of new FAK rates for the PacerMex GateWay service, effective Feb. 16, 
2004. 
 
The new FAK rates are as follows:    
 
Nuevo  Laredo to Cuautitlan:   $820/53´ and $790/48´ 
Nuevo Laredo to Toluca    $840-53´ and $810-48´ 
 
Northbound: 
Toluca and Cuautitlan to Nuevo Laredo:  $320/48´and $340/53´. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your local Business Development Representative. 
 
 
To see this notification posted online, please visit www.pacerstack.com/news 
 
 
Brenda Donato 
Pacer Stacktrain 
2300 Clayton Rd. Suite 1200 
Concord, CA 94521 
925-887-1583 Direct 
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